
 

 
From: Leslie Roach <noreply@iusd.org>  
Sent: Sunday, March 15, 2020 3:48 PM 
To: Leslie Roach <LeslieRoach@iusd.org> 
Subject: NHS Update - March 15 

Dear NHS Community,  

As you know IUSD has canceled student in-person instruction and is moving to continue 
instruction online through Emergency Distance Learning from Wed. 3/18- Friday 3/27. 
We would like to ensure that all students and families have access to the technology 
needed to participate in this instruction. Through the questions in this survey, please let 
us know if you are in need of a device and/or access to internet service. We are working 
on a plan to address these needs if possible. As stated in previous emails, we will be 
working with staff to roll out plans for the next two weeks.  

This process may require us to create times for students to pick up materials on campus 
over the next few days. If this is the case, we will engage in all social distancing 
guidelines as provided by the state, assigning designated times for students to come on 
campus. More information will follow tomorrow, so continue to check back on email and 
the NHS website.  

The Irvine Unified School District (IUSD) will also be providing free lunches 
for any interested IUSD student from March 16 – March 27, from 11:00 am to 1:00 pm, 
at the following locations. Any student can access a lunch from any location. The 
meals will be provided at no cost and will be available in either a “walk up” or “drive 
through” option for distribution.    

 Cadence Park School  
 Cypress Village ES  
 Northwood ES  
 Venado MS  
 Oak Creek ES  
 Southlake MS  
 Culverdale ES  
 University Park ES  

I want to again thank you for the overwhelming support and patience you’ve show 
during this challenging time. We will be sending an updates with details. 

Leslie Roach, Ed.D. 

Principal   

Northwood High School  
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